
February 19, 2016 

 

House Bill 640    

 

The Vermont Cemetery Association is in full support in H 640 as presently 

proposed. Feel free to contact me for any questions that may arise. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Patrick Healy 

President of Vermont Cemetery Association. 

Director Green Mount Cemetery 

cemetery@montpelier-vt.org, patrickh468@gmail.com 
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